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April 19, 2017
Dear Parent/Guardian and Student:

I apologize for sending out another permission slip, but we will be watching The Pianist in class. Please indicate whether or not you will allow your child to see this movie.  If not, an alternate assignment will be provided.  Please contact me if you have questions.

Thank you, 
Ryan Anderson

andersonr@issaquah.wednet.edu 
______  I give my permission to my child to watch the above listed film.

______  I prefer that my child NOT watch  ANY of the film.  

Student Name (Printed):___________________________________________

Parent name:  _______________________________________

Signature:  _________________________________________

